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Guest Speaker – Tuesday  
 

Don Graham – The Kokoda Trail 
 

Tuesday 9th June – Shelterbox – Mike Greenslade CEO 
 

If anyone is able to present, or knows someone willing to present, please contact me ASAP.  
If not you will get either Robert or myself again. 

 
Zoom Meeting ID: 969 683 2299 

 
Note: New time for meeting 5:30 pm   

 

Tulip Times Bulletin 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Announcements 
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Welcome 

Welcome: 

Welcome to the 21 participants especially a 
warm welcome to Brian Ritson, and Rose & 
Eric Conley. 

Invocation – Brian Elliott 

International Toast – Will Eddowes 

 
Thursday is the National Day of the Republic of 
Azerbaijan. 
Azerbaijan was originally formed in the 4th 
century BC, evolved through invasions and 
occupations through Christian kingdoms and 
Moslem caliphates until it became independent 
on this day in 1918.  It didn't last long as it was 
forced to become a Soviet Socialist Republic in 
1920 but it finally achieved its independence 
with the collapse of the USSR in 1991. 
It is a country of 10 million people rich in oil 
and gas on the ancient Silk Road from Europe 
to Asia.  It has the Caspian Sea to its east and 
is bounded by Russia to the north, Georgia and 
Armenia to the west and Iran to the south. 
Its Capital is Baku, a port city of 2.1 million 
which hosts the only two Rotary Clubs in the 
Country - the Rotary Club of Baku Khazar was 
Chartered in 2014 has 16 Members led by 
President Fuad Imanov. 
District 2430 has 103 Clubs and also covers 
Afghanistan, Kazakhstan, Kyrgystan, Tajikistan 
and Turkey. 

Presentation – Robert de Jongh 

In July 2019 Robert & Mara went to Indonesia 
on a dive holiday. The trip’s  main purpose was 
to concentrate on macro photography. 

Below is a collage of some of the little 
creatures many of us would not see as they 
are only several mm long. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
After a hard day diving everyone is looking to 

be cleaned up by the shrimps. 
 

Sudoko of the week 
A prize for the first finished. 

 
The Fun Section  

 



 


